
 
 

 

NOTICE OF WATER SYSTEM SHUT-OFF 

January 23, 2025 

Dear Keeler Residents,  

Please be advised that on Wednesday, January 29th between 10 AM and 12 PM there will be a 
potential water system shut-off to repair a leak. McMor Water Services will be servicing the repair. 
During this time you will not be able to run your water.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your cooperation as we work 
to improve the water system. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Hamish Kellam, Program Manager at Provost 
& Pritchard, at 559-449-2700.  

 

Sincerely, 

The Administrator Team at Provost & Pritchard 


